
Lunch and Learn Virtual Series 2023   Sponsored by  

This Month’s Topic:  

Accessing Information by Adopted Persons in Vermont 

Vermont Bill H.620 (Act 100) has been signed into law, and will affect how adults adopted in  

Vermont will have access to their original birth certificates and adoption records. 

   

Join Christina Shuma, MSW on May 18th from 12-12:30pm 

Christina is the Vermont Adoption Registry Coordinator & Post Adoption Contact 
Agreement Specialist. The Vermont Adoption Registry serves as the clearinghouse 
for information about all adoptions that have taken place in 
Vermont since 1940. Please join Christina to learn more 
about these changes, and how the adopted persons in our 
lives will be able to access information once the changes go 

into affect in July this year.   
 
Let’s meet virtually to share ideas with each other in a relaxed setting. 
Bring your lunch, share your thoughts, and listen to others in similar situations. This session is 
open to people who were adopted in Vermont, adoptive, guardianship, kinship, & foster caregiv-
ers, and the professionals that support them. 

    While this series is free pre-registration is required. 

Email vtadoption@vermont.gov, call 802-241-0901, or register online: 

Meeting Registration - Zoom  

mailto:vtadoption@vermont.gov
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMldumvqzoiHNc1gxQl73uSUkNZkhZWzNOn#/registration
http://www.vtadoption.org/

